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Hot Lunch

Do you want to order Hot Lunch for the second 
half of the year? 

Online ordering is now open! 
 All orders are due by January 12, 2024.



Boys Basketball
Attention all boys who tried out. Next tryouts will be today, 

December 20th, in the main gym.

6/7th will be after school until 4:45

8th grade will be 4:45 to 6

Congratulations and good luck at tryouts! 

All students have to have a ride home.



Girls Volleyball
Attention 6/7th grade, who tried out, will have the tryouts after 

school until 4:30 in the small gym today, December 20th.

 Congratulations on making it and good luck at tryouts! Also every 
student has to have a ride home.



Riddle
What is half of two

plus two?



Yesterday’s Answer

Remember to change Friday to yesterday

A Candle!

I am tall when I’m young, 
and short when I’m old. What am I?



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! 
Thanks Prairie View! 

Have a 
🔥🪵 Warm Wednesday! 

🧤🧣


